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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: Email - Board of Police Commissioners - Community Policing to Community Governance - File 
CK 5000-1

From: Walter, Penny <Penny.Walter@Saskatoon.ca>  
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 3:27 PM 
To: Web E‐mail ‐ City Clerks <City.Clerks@Saskatoon.ca> 
Subject: Email ‐ Board of Police Commissioners ‐ Community Policing to Community Governance ‐ File CK 5000‐1 
 
Good Afternoon City Clerk Tittemore, 
 
The Board of Police Commissioners, at its public meeting held on March 21, 2024, considered a report of the 
Interim Chief of Police dated March 8, 2024 and resolved in part that the report be forwarded to the appropriate 
committee of Saskatoon City Council for a response. 
 
The full minutes and video are available here with Item 4.1. 
 
Penny Walter  
Secretary to the Board of Police Commissioners 
c/o The City Clerk’s Office, City of Saskatoon 
222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK S7K 0J5 
Treaty 6 Territory & Homeland of the Métis  
Secretary@saskatoonpolicecommission.com 
https://saskatoonpolicecommission.com/ 
 
If you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information.  
Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments. 
 


